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Paris, February 13th 2008 

 

Jean-Louis Nakamura, CEO, will leave ERAFP on March 1st 2008 as part of a 
professional development.  

Pending the appointment of his successor, Isabelle Szendy, Deputy CEO, will 
deputize. 

 

Contact : 

Ted Marx 
Communication Officer - +33 1 58 50 11 41 - ted.marx@erafp.fr 
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